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Dear Friends in Christ,

The first principle of Evangelical Catholicism says that “the Lord Jesus is the crucified and risen Savior of all 
mankind, and no human person can fully understand his life or find his dignity and destiny apart from an 
authentic friendship with the Lord Jesus. It is not enough to know who Jesus is; we must know Jesus.” This last 
distinction is crucial for a life of genuine discipleship. It is possible to know who Jesus is — for decades — without 
ever really knowing Jesus, and those who merely know who he is cannot be participants in Christian faith and 
life; they are spectators only. But how do we come to know him? How can we have an authentic friendship with 
the Lord Jesus?

The Savior himself gives us the answer to these questions in his teaching recorded in Chapter 15 of the Gospel 
of John. The scene is the Upper Room at the Last Supper, a setting which gives special urgency to the words of 
the Lord Jesus: “As the Father loves me, so I also love you. Remain in my love. If you keep my commandments, 
you will remain in my love, just as I have kept my Father’s commandments and remain in his love. I have told you 
this so that my joy may be in you and your joy may be complete. This is my commandment: love one another as I 
love you. No one has greater love than this, to lay down one’s life for one’s friends. You are my friends if you do 
what I command you. I no longer call you slaves, because a slave does not know what his master is doing. I have 
called you friends, because I have told everything that I have heard from my Father. It was not you who chose me 
but I who chose you and appointed you to go and bear fruit that will remain.” (John 15.9-16)

The Lord Jesus calls us his friends because he has told us everything given to him by his Father. This is the 
supernatural gift of divine revelation – the Gospel which is the power of God unto salvation for all who believe. 
When we receive this sacred teaching with the obedience of faith, then we are strengthened by grace to love one 
another in the truth and to keep the commandments, not as an effort to earn a place in God’s kingdom but as a 
consequence of our having been made a new creation by the grace of Baptism, a grace that is renewed every time 
we go to Confession and worthily receive the Most Holy Eucharist.

As with any friendship, our friendship with Christ deepens over time as we come to know the Holy Scriptures 
more thoroughly, as we learn to pray more devoutly, as we seek to serve those in need with greater charity, as 
we acquire a Christian view of the world more completely, and as we surrender ourselves in love to Christ and 
his Church with greater conviction. During these 40 Days, as we prepare to renew the promises of our Baptism 
when we celebrate the Passover of the Lord, this deepening of our friendship with the Lord Jesus should be our 
constant goal and guide, and that, in turn, prepares us to fulfill the eighth principle of Evangelical Catholicism: 
“All the baptized are sent in the Great Commission to be witnesses of Christ to others and must be equipped by 
the Church to teach the Gospel in word and deed. An essential dimension of true discipleship is the willingness 
to invite others to follow the Lord Jesus and the readiness to explain his Gospel.”

Father Newman



Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 20/21 February
     Needed               32,500
     Received              29,160
     Shortage             3,340

     Poor Box                  904

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed          1,105,000
     Received         1,109,491
     Surplus	             4,491

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 28 February 2016
  
  7.30 am     @  Bobby Cresswell
  9.00 am     @  Joseph & Ruby Pope
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 28 February 2016

No coffee & doughnuts this week
9.00 am          3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 classroom of 
Sacred Heart Hall)
Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
9.00 am            Scripture Study
5.00 pm            Vespers (church)
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (P)
6.00 pm            Women of Grace

  Monday, 29 February 2016

  7.00 am     @  Lindsey Motley

Monday, 29 February 2016

6.30 pm            Boy Scouts  / Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 1 March 2016

  7.00 am         Jordan Upham
12.00 noon  @  Gerry & Marie Lyons

Tuesday, 1 March 2016

8.30-9.30 am    Program of Catholic Studies
1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 2 March 2016
  
  7.00 am     @  Nelli Restrepo
12.00 noon  @  Mark Barhyte
  6.30 pm         Anglican Use Mass

Wednesday, 2 March 2016

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm    Introduction to Catholicism
6.30-7.30 pm    Program of Catholic Studies

  Thursday, 3 March 2016  

  7.00 am     @  Mary Williams
12.00 noon      All children of Kerry Walker

Thursday, 3 March 2016   

2.00-4.00 pm   Prayer Meeting
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies

  Friday, 4 March 2016
 

  7.00 am         Special Intention

Friday, 4 March 2016

6.15 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice
6.00 pm            Way of the Cross (church)
followed by Women’s Club Lenten Dinner (P)

  Saturday, 5 March 2016

  5.00 pm     @  Robert & Frank Dowling

Saturday, 5 March 2016

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic 
Day of Recollection: 8.30 Mass & talks
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-Church-104953442881257/
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org


The Program of Catholic Studies
presents 

St. John Paul II’s 

Familiaris Consortia 
The Family Under Attack 

presented by 

T.J. Nielsen

What are the bright spots and shadows for the family 
today? 

What is God’s plan for marriage and the family? 

What is the role of the Christian Family?   

Join us for our Faith and Culture lecture series this 

Thursday at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. T.J. Nielsen 

will be speaking on St. John Paul II’s apostolic 

exhortation, Familiaris Consortia and the role of the 

family in society and the life of the Church. 

Thursday, 3 March @ 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Collections for 27/28 February
1st:    Support of the Parish
2nd:  Black & Indian Missions

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Anne Eassy who died 
recently. We extend our prayers and sympathy to her family 
and friends. 

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual 
light shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls 
of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 
peace. Amen.

Parish News

Virtus Training

The next training class at St. Mary’s will be in the 
Monsignor Gwynn Room of Sacred Heart Hall from 6.00-
9.00 pm on 3 May.  Registration must be done online at 
virtusonline.org. Click on “registration”.

2015 Tax Statements

Please contact our Director of Finance and Human 
Resources, Jennifer Anderson, in the church office at 
864.679.4102 or jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org if 
you would like a copy of your contribution statement for 
2015. Please allow us several days to process and mail your 
statement. Tax statements are issued only upon request.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for all 
those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, especially 
Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, 
Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, Michael Pinto, Jim 
Sponsler, Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese Isidore, Thomas 
Thomason, Zack & Judy McColl, Jim Barber, John Barbare, 
Carlton Carpenter, Fr. Bart Leon and Jordan A. Upham.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new member to our parish 
family: Mrs. Geraldine O’Brien-Beckerle.

Bulletin Submissions 

The deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin date. 
Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to submit 
items for the e-bulletin.

St. Mary’s Wedding Committee

The Wedding Committee is a team of volunteer women who 
help coordinate the weddings that take place at St. Mary’s 
during the year. They are asking for new volunteers to join 
their team. You would be asked to help at the Friday evening 
rehearsal and Saturday wedding for a few hours several 
times a year. If interested please contact Cathy Markway at 
cmarkway@bellsouth.net.

Easter Flowers

Parishioners are encouraged to help decorate the 
church and the Baum Center for the Holy Week 
and Easter Liturgies. If you wish to honor a loved one, living 
or deceased, please use your Easter Flower Offering envelope 

or a plain white envelope for 
your donation. Please include 
your name and the names of 
those you wish to honor. 

Memorial requests must 
be submitted no later than 
Monday 14 March for the 
names to appear in the Easter 

Flower list. Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Mass Intentions 

Please contact Vickie Acosta in the church office at 
864.271.8422 or vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org if you would 
like to schedule a Mass intention for 2016.

Organ Recital 

David Rhyne, St. Mary’s organist,  will present a delightful 
30-minute recital of the organ music of JS Bach on Friday 
night 4 March at 8 pm.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:cmarkway@bellsouth.net
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org


L

Way of the Cross

Fridays of Lent  at 6 pm

Solemn Vespers
Sundays of Lent at 5 pm

Lenten Devotions

st. mary’s catholic church

Baptism Class

Prior to having a child baptized at St. Mary’s, you must have 
been registered in the parish for at least six months, attending 
Sunday Mass each week, using the stewardship envelopes, and 
participating in the life of the parish. Baptisms take place on 
Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a 
Baptism Preparation Class is required and may be attended 
prior to birth of child.

The next class is scheduled for Monday 21 March at 
6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in the 
Church office is required. Contact T.J. Nielsen at 
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

Religious Education News

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Classes meet in the K-4 classroom in Sacred Heart Hall.

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes meet on Wednesday from 6.30-7.30 pm.

Vacation Bible School

VBS 2016, Birthday Blast: A Celebration Of Life will be 
the week of 13-17 June, from 9 am to noon. St. Mary’s 
parishioners, entering K5-5th grade, are welcome to 
attend this fun filled week of faith based learning!  A 
nursery for younger children (rising K-4 and younger) will 
be provided for children of volunteers only. 

Second Day Overview

Theme: Respect Life.
Saint for the day: St. Anthony.
Virtue for the day:  Respect.
Bible Verse: “Do unto others what you would have them 
do unto you.” Matthew 7.12.

Registration forms for families, teen volunteers and adult 
volunteers are now available on-line at stmarysgvl.org 
under Catechesis tab or the Church Office.

We are now looking for adult volunteers; if you 
are interested please contact Elizabeth McLeer at 
864.245.0753 or gemcleer@gmail.com.

Jr. High Girls Retreat
15-17 April

White Oak Conference Center, Winnsboro, SC

This retreat is open to girls in the 6,7 and 8 grades The 
cost for the retreat is $85 (please don’t let financial reasons 
keep you from attending. If you cannot afford the retreat, 
please contact the Diocese of Charleston-Office of Youth 
Ministry by 4 April). The theme for this years retreat is 
Eyes on the Prize, based on Hebrews 12:1-2. Come join 
young ladies from all around the diocese. Make new 
and lasting friends ! Registration forms are available on 
the Diocese of Charleston website. There are a limited 
number of spots available so register early.

Friday Lenten Dinners

Women’s Club members will serve soup and grilled cheese 
sandwiches in the Macalka Dining Room in Pazdan Hall after 
all Stations of the Cross on the Fridays of Lent. There is no 
cost. Please join fellow parishioners for this devotion that 
commemorates 14 key events on the day of Christ’s crucifixion 
and a Lenten dinner and fellowship afterwards.

Women’s Club

We invite all women of the parish to join us for the next 
meeting of the Women’s Club on Tuesday 8 March in the 
Monsignor Gwynn Room on the first floor of Sacred Heart 
Hall. We will pray the Rosary at 9.30 am; the meeting will 
follow beginning at 10.00 am. 

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:gemcleer@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/vacation-bible-school/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/vacation-bible-school/


St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
Presents 

A Lenten Day of Recollection 
 with Father Peter Funk, OSB

Saturday 
5 March 2016 

(Registration ends Tuesday March 1) 

Mass at 8.30 am in the Church 
Presentation in Gallivan Hall  

Program ends at 1.15 pm 

Cost $10  
(continental breakfast & lunch provided)

TO REGISTER ONLINE 
Please Go To  

https://stmarys.coursestorm.com 

For More Information Please Contact  
T.J. Nielsen at  864.679.4114 or timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church | Downtown Greenville | www.stmarysgvl.org 

Join Father Peter Funk, 
OSB, Prior of Holy Cross 
Monastery in Chicago for 
St. Mary's 2016 Lenten 
Day of Recollection. 
Fr. Peter will be presenting 
a series of talks on Silence, 
Prayer, and Sacred Music.  

“But when he came to himself he said, ‘How many of my father’s hired servants have bread enough and to spare, but I 
perish here with hunger! I will arise and go to my father, and I will say to him, “Father, I have sinned against heaven and 
before you; I am no longer worthy to be called your son; treat me as one of your hired servants.”’ And he arose and came 
to his father. But while he was yet at a distance, his father saw him and had compassion, and ran and embraced him and 
kissed him. And the son said to him, ‘Father, I have sinned against heaven and before you; I am no longer worthy to be 
called your son.’ But the father said to his servants, ‘Bring quickly the best robe, and put it on him; and put a ring on his 
hand, and shoes on his feet; and bring the fatted calf and kill it, and let us eat and make merry; for this my son was dead, 

and is alive again; he was lost, and is found.’ And they began to make merry.” - St. Luke 15.17-24.

Area Lenten Penance Services

Monday 7 March at 7.00 pm
St. Mary Magdalene on Woodruff Road

Thursday 17 March at 7.00 pm
St. Anthony of Padua in Greenville

40 Days for Life - Midpoint Rally

Candlelight Vigil
Thursday 3 March from 7–8 pm

Greenville Women’s Clinic - 1142 Grove Rd

We will  recite the Sorrowful and Glorious 
Mysteries in different languages. Parking is on 
the premises at Piedmont Women’s Center, 
across the street at the empty shops and at Grove 
Rd. Baptist Church.  Call Jo Ann Gorman 
770.653.9011 or Ingrid Ireland 864.329.0044 
for more information.

Natural Family Planning

A free, introductory session of the Creighton 
Model FertilityCare System, a modern, effective 
method of NFP, will be held on Thursday 
10 March at 7.00 pm at St. Francis Hospital 
– Eastside in Greenville in Classroom 301. 
To register to attend, please contact Nancy 
McGrath, RN, CFCP at 864.292.0475 or 
NaProNurse@aol.com.

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of 
parishioners who receive prayer requests by 
telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext. 127 to 
submit your requests. Information received will 
be kept confidential.

mailto:napronurse@aol.com
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://stmarys.coursestorm.com
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From the Diocesan Vocations Prayer Card
Please pray for the seminarians listed

on each day of the month.

1st & 16th	 All newly ordained priests
2nd & 17th	 Andrew Fryml
3rd & 18th	 Rhett Williams
4th & 19th	 Francisco Oñate-Vargas
5th & 20th	 Jimmy Touzeau
6th & 21st	 Michael Cellars
7th & 22nd	 William Frei
8th & 23rd	 Patrick Judd
9th & 24th	 Matthew Curley
10th & 25th	 Matthew Bauer
11th & 26th	 All priests serving in our diocese
12th & 27th	 All women religious in our diocese
13th & 28th	 All deacons & religious brothers
14th & 29th	 All men called to the priesthood
15th & 30th	 Bishop Robert Guglielmone

www.CharlestonVocations.com					     Facebook: Charleston Vocations

If you are discerning a vocation
to the priesthood or consecrated life,

contact the Vocations Office.

Women’s Discernment Retreat
White Oak Conference Center in Winnsboro, SC

4-6 March
This retreat is for single women ages 18-35.

Men’s Discernment Retreat
Beautiful Cabin on Lake Murray, SC (Leesville)

11-13 March
This retreat is for single men ages 18-49.

To register for one of these retreats, visit
charlestonvocations.com/programs/discernment-retreatsPrayer for Vocations

from Pope St. John Paul II
Lord Jesus, once You called the first disciples in order 
to make them fishers of men. Continue to let resound 
today Your sweet invitation: “Come and Follow Me.”

Grant to young men and women the grace of responding 
promptly to Your voice. Sustain our bishops, priests, 
and consecrated souls in their apostolic work. Give 
perseverance to our seminarians and to all those who 
are fulfilling the ideal of a life of total consecration to 
Your service.

Enkindle in our communities a missionary zeal. Send, 
Lord, workers into Your fields and do not let mankind 
be lost because of a lack of pastors, missionaries, and 
people dedicated to the cause of the Gospel.

Mary, Mother of the Church, Model of Vocations, help 
us to say “Yes” to the Lord Who calls us to collaborate 
in the divine design of salvation. Amen.

http://www.charlestonvocations.com
http://www.charlestonvocations.com/programs/discernment-retreats
https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations/


Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville

Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com

Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

20 March - Monthly Lunch: 1 pm at The Local 
Taco (3608C Pelham Road Greenville, SC 29615).

Fellowship

Study
2 March - Building Sound Relationships: 7 pm at 
the home of Annie Z. Questions? Contact Annie 
at 864.316.2458.

We will be watching and discussing 6 talks over 
6 weeks from the 2015 National Catholic Singles 
Conference with the goal of focusing on how an 
individual can flourish and build community 
in all their relationships. The single life is the 
default state of being from which everyone comes 
to take on vocations and Vocations, and hearing 
the validation and advice on sound relationships 
from this point of view can sharpen perspective for 
everyone in any Vocation.

*3/2 (Wed)
3/10 (Thurs)
3/17 (Thurs)
3/24 (Thurs)

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would 
like to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit 
for the day, please come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish 
office Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

The Lord invites each of us to a weekly prayer hour 
with Him in the Blessed Sacrament. Contact Lisa 
Buss at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or call 
864.508.7123 to schedule an hour. Choose an hour 
of your convenience or consider one of our EMPTY 
HOURS (*) or one needing a prayer partner:

Monday 1 pm, 8 pm & 11 pm
Tuesday 12 noon*

Wednesday 12 noon
Friday 12 noon

Saturday 3 am & 4 pm     

	            WCKI 1300 AM

                 CatholicRadioinSC.com

WCKI 1300 AM

6:30-11 p.m. Sat., March 12
Tickets:  $25 in Advance, $35 at the Door

Food:  Heavy Hors d’Oeuvres
Drinks:  Beer and Wine included in ticket price 

Games:  Craps, Roulette, Blackjack & Texas Hold’em

Live and Silent Auction
Where:  Greer Cannon Centre

Benefiting Birthright of  Greenville

Knights of  Columbus 9184
Website:  www.kofc9184.org

Email:  kofc9184@gmail.com

mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville/
mailto:kofc9184@gmail.com
http://www.kofc9184.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com


www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s School
28th Annual Classic & Gala

3 June 2016

St. Mary’s Classic & Gala is our biggest fund raising event of the 
year. On the morning of June 3, there will be a golf tournament 
followed by an evening of auctioning, dancing, and fun. Save the 
date and consider donating your time and talents to helping us make 
this amazing event a success! 

Gala Sponsorship Invitation
We invite you to participate in this year’s event by becoming a Gala 
Sponsor. The proceeds from this year’s event will go toward a state 
of the art projection system for Gallivan Hall and iPads for our 
elementary classrooms.  If you or your company is interested, please 
respond by 15 March 2016.

Gala Sponsorship Letter

Volunteers Needed
Have a knack for setting up/doing displays? We need 8-10 volunteers 
who will help set up the auction items beginning at 9.00 am on 
Friday, 3 June in the ballroom at Embassy Suites.

Prior to that day, volunteers will see and be familiar with 10-12 
auction items that they will be responsible for “fluffing” and making 
look great. 

We are also looking for 1 or 2 volunteers who will help with the 
overall vision of the set up and be there on that morning as well.

Have questions? Contact

Mrs. Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
662.466.1333

School Spotlight
Valentine Waffles, K3

Mrs. Connelly, one of our regular substitute 
teachers, had a special treat in store for our 
littlest ducks on Valentine’s Day. She lead the 

K3 class in making heart 
shaped waffles.  

This activity reinforced 
hand hygiene, which the 
students learned about 
at the beginning of the 
year, counting through 

measuring ingredients, and following steps in 
order to complete a task. The students enjoyed 
cooking and loved eating the end result!

mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/?fref=ts
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/2016-Gala-Sponsorship-Invitation.pdf


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bart Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

Dorothy Whalen
Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4122

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116
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